
Dear Parents and Faculty of Walton Elementary School,

Welcome back to the last half of this exciting school year at Walton Elementary School.

Our dedicated group of parent volunteers at the Walton PAC are hosting a tasting event on Friday, April 25, 2014 from 7pm-10pm.

The Auction and Raffle Committee is requesting donations for our silent auction and raffle draws.  If you or someone you know
have a business, special talent to share, access to unique opportunities or someone influential that is willing to donate, we are
looking for your help!

We are offering three kinds of sponsorship opportunities:

1. Offer tastings – your own or shared table with another complimentary vendor.

Acknowledgement, website, contact info and prominent logo placement in evening program and Walton PAC website.

2. Goods or services donations – to be used as auction, raffle and/or door prizes.

Acknowledgement and logo placement in evening program and Walton PAC website

3. Cash donations – any denomination is welcome. Acknowledgement and logo placement in evening program and Walton

PAC website.

Where does the money for the fundraiser go? Here are a few examples:

-iPads for computer science lab
-Smartboards for classroom
-Ongoing and extra-curricular programs
-Sports equipment for in school and extra-curricular use
-Class sets of leveled readers for all divisions (next year we will be at 23 divisions)

What types of auction or raffles do well at the auction? Here are a few examples, but not limited to:

-Travel experiences
-Health and beauty related certificates

-Educational and fun experiences for kids

-Gift Certificates

-Useful and\ or different products

-Unique opportunities that money cannot buy: people, places and events

If you wish to contribute or donate to this event, please contact us at waltonsipnsavour@gmail.com and we will assist you in

answering any questions, as well as arranging pick up of any donated items. The auction and raffle donation deadline is March 18,

2014.

Thank you for your support,

The Walton PAC Sip ‘N Savour - A Tasteful Evening Organizing Committee

Waltonsipnsavour@gmail.com

mailto:Waltonsipnsavour@gmail.com

